
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 29, 1994 

 

 

 

Kermit L. Hall 

Dean and Professor of 

  History and Law 

186 University Hall, 230 North Oval Mall 

The Ohio State University 

Columbus, OH 43210-1319 

 

Dear Kermit: 

 

Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1994.  I appreciate the kind words and for mentioning 

the Review Board to Brian Lamb.  I hope that at some point CSPAN will be interested in 

covering us. 

 

Again, thanks for writing to me.  I look forward to working with you and the other Board 

members in a productive 1995. 

 

I hope you have a happy new year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


